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Heather Flores

From: Alex Muldrow
Sent: Thursday, November 3, 2022 1:24 PM
To: Heather Flores
Subject: FW: I oppose car wash project at 1911 E. PCH 

 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Sarah Golshan   
Sent: Thursday, November 3, 2022 1:17 PM 
To: Alex Muldrow <Alex.Muldrow@longbeach.gov> 
Subject: I oppose car wash project at 1911 E. PCH  
 
-EXTERNAL- 
 
 
Dear Alex, 
 
I am writing this letter to you because I strongly oppose the proposed car wash project at 1911 E. PCH. I think 
there are too many car washes in the area for one and don’t understand how the city can allow another one. 
Especially since we are in a water shortage and the property can be used for much better purposes such as 
affordable housing or in other ways to serve our city best! 
 
With that being said, I strongly oppose approval of this new car wash and hope that the space will be used in a 
better way that will better serve the city’s needs. Thank you for your time. 
 
Best, 
 
Sarah Golshan 
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Heather Flores

From: Alex Muldrow
Sent: Thursday, November 3, 2022 1:14 PM
To: Heather Flores
Subject: FW: Opposing project at 1911 E. PCH

 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: OUR DANCE WORLD   
Sent: Thursday, November 3, 2022 1:12 PM 
To: Alex Muldrow <Alex.Muldrow@longbeach.gov> 
Subject: Opposing project at 1911 E. PCH 
 
-EXTERNAL- 
 
 
Hello Alex, 
 
Thank you for reading this email. I am writing because I oppose the car wash project at 1911 E. PCH. I believe 
there are already too many car washes in the area and especially since there is a water shortage. I believe this 
property can be used for much better purposes such as affordable housing for example. 
 
I oppose approval of this new car wash and hope that the property will be used in a way that will better serve 
the city. Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Amanda Papo 
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